
T H E  Y O U N G  F A M I L Y  

M I S S I O N A R I E S  T O  

T H E  P E O P L E  O F  

S P A I N  

 

M A R C H — A P R I L  2 0 2 4   

P R A Y E R  L I S T :  

• Our family settling 

in Spain 

• Continuing learning 

the Spanish lan-

guage 

• More witnessing 

opportunities to 

share the love of 

Christ 

Sent Under The 

Authority Of:  

 
Lighthouse Baptist Church  

410 North East 27th St  

Grand Prairie, Texas 75050  

 

 

Affiliated With: 
 

Independent Baptist  

Fellowship International  

PO Box 151259 

Fort Worth, Texas 76108  

W E B S I T E :  

young-missions.org 

 

C E L L :  

254-366-6795 

 

E M A I L :  

jimmie@ 

young-missions.org 

Saludos (Greetings) from Spain, 

 

First, we want to thank everyone for their ongoing support for our ministry here 

in Cartagena, Spain.  We have had a busy few months here in Spain. During March, 

I preached the aspects of the Gospel (Life, Death, Burial, and Resurrection of 

Christ) to many here while there were various celebrations throughout the coun-

try. 

  

We have had a pair of Honduran sisters start visiting from the Department of 

Olancho in Honduras. We ask that you all pray for their continued growth and 

learning of the word of God. We have also had a married couple and another lady 

from Bolivia who have recently started attending. Please pray for their growth in 

the word as well. 

  

Two faithful men who have been a part of our services from the beginning are cur-

rently out of the country. One is on a temporary work contract in Belgium, while 

the other is in Ecuador to see family. He has had the opportunity to preach to 

prison inmates there, while in Ecuador. The other is visiting a Belgium church. We 

eagerly await their return to Spain in a couple of months, but it is good to know 

that they are serving the Lord in the places they currently are. 

  

Our family has just about finished moving from a small town about 25 minutes 

away by car from our church work to an apartment about 5 minutes away on foot. 

Being closer will help us minister more effectively to the people here in Cartagena. 

Thank you all for your continued support and prayers for our family here in Spain! 

  In Christ, 
The Young Family 


